ORD-24 CORRESPONDENCE - Cristian Contreras

From: Cristian Contreras <cris006 @sbcglobal.net>

Date: March 17, 2015 at 2:58:13 PM PDT

To: "cityclerk@longbeach.gov" <cityclerk@longbeach.gov>
Subject: Please Amend Title 6 of the Long Beach Municipal Code
Reply-To: Cristian Contreras <cris006 @sbcglobal.net>

Hello, local resident here just expressing my support to amend Title 6 of the Long
Beach Municipal Code to require citizens who don't acquire a breeding license to spay
or neuter their dogs as well as to restrict the sale of dogs, cats, and rabbits at pet
shops. | feel this is an important step forward for our community and hope that
surrounding towns will follow our lead to help prevent the millions of deaths that are the
result of pet overpopulation, thanks you.

Cristian Contreras
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